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September Update 
 

This update highlights key activities and achievements for the month of August. 

August highlights: 

• Current membership stands at 182 with the acceptance of 13 new members.  

• Governing documents including the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 

between Health Consumers’ Council (HCC) and the AODCCC, the 

Bookkeeper and Project Lead contracts are now in place. 

• Board members undertook a half-day governance training session with 

WACOSS. 

• Board members reviewed consumer feedback from our 2018 'think-tank' and 

previous surveys in preparation for our first Mission, Vision and Values 

planning session. 

• Members are responding to participation opportunities as can be seen by turn 

out to recent events such as the ‘Alternatives to ED’ consumer consultation 

held by CoMHWA. 

 
 
 


